
Rainforest Class Spring Newsletter 

This term, although short, has been a very busy and practical one, learning lots of new 

skills on the way. 

In English we have covered lots of different genres of writing including stories, diary 

entries and creative poetry. 

. 

 

 

We’ve learned about 

lots of different 

things in Maths too, 

including 

multiplication, 

division, measuring 

length and more 

recently shape and 

fractions. 

 

As part of our RE 

topic, we were 

learning about 

Special Places, and 

enjoyed a visit to 

Bradley Methodist 

Chapel. 

We had great fun in DT with Miss Tulley 

earlier this term, making a chair for Baby 

Bear. We spent a couple of weeks 

investigating structure and decided rolled 

up pieces of paper were best. We made our 

chairs and then tested them with teddies – 

they worked! Here we are testing strength 

and structure. 

We were very excited when 

the Police came to visit! We 

had lots of fun trying on 

their uniform and even got 

to sit in the Police van! 

This term we were 

inspired by Henri Matisse 

and created our own 

collage in his style of 

work. 

Of course we also enjoyed our trip to 

Bolling Hall. We learned more about the 

Great Fire of London and had fun looking 

around the Hall. 


